
January 20, 2011 
 
Mark Halfin & Argyle Landscapes: 
 
We both wish to thank you and your crews for the great work you've been doing 
for us.  It has been a pleasure to watch your business grow. 
 
The rest of this letter is written as a recommendation to anyone needing the 
services of a professional landscaping company: 
 
We wholeheartedly recommend Argyle Landscapes.  Mark Halfin and his crew 
have been doing work for us since the company was founded.  We have hired 
Argyle Landscape to design and install entire beds of plants, build flagstone 
pathways and lay sod.   When a contractor damaged our landscaping during a 
home repair, Argyle Landscapes counseled us on how to minimize the impact of 
the damage and provided emergency repair of those areas.   
 
When we need design services for new landscape, or want to update existing 
areas, Mark listens to our desires and concerns and comes up with fantastic 
ideas for the design.  We appreciate his willingness to listen to our needs and 
work with us to create a custom design plan.  Mark remains involved in the 
process throughout installation and completion, providing advice and suggestions 
for the maintenance and care of the plants. 

Argyle Landscape’s installation crews have always been timely and professional.  
The quality of their work is unmatched.   They are responsive to our questions 
and follow through with great dedication. 

Argyle Landscapes has provided us with high quality products and services 
paired with outstanding customer service.  This makes them, in our opinion, the 
leading landscape company in our area.  We are confident that Argyle 
Landscapes will provide you with the same exceptional level of service that they 
have provided for us.  

 
Scot & Jackie Thomas 
Argyle, Texas 

 


